
 

Please join us for a sensory-friendly showing of 

THE SUPER MARIO BROS. MOVIE 

 

Place:  Cameo Theater in Weymouth 

Date/Time:  Tuesday April 18th @ 10 am (doors open 9:30 am)  

Registration: https://arcsouthshore.org/news-events/event-calendar.html/calendar/2023/4 

 

To celebrate and acknowledge Autism Acceptance Month, this event will 

be complimentary for the first 50 online registrations. 

 

Open to the individuals and families proudly served by The Autism Resource 

Center of The Arc South Shore. The theater ambiance will be lighter, the 

movie volume will be lower, and the pressure to be still and quiet will be off 

for this fun sensory-friendly experience!  We hope you can join us! 

https://arcsouthshore.org/news-events/event-calendar.html/calendar/2023/4

